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Instruction 

• Online Instruction will officially begin Monday April 13.   

• All assignments will be placed on our school website https://www.scarboroughknights.com/.  

• Assignments will be graded. Instructions are attached.   

• MCPSS TV is also available.  Please see the attached schedule. 

• More information can be found at https://acp.mcpss.com/home  

Communication 

• Codes for Remind, which is a Communication tool for the school and home, have been placed on our school 

website.   

• Please use remind to communicate with teachers.   

• Teachers can also be reached by email.   Click https://www.scarboroughknights.com/staff to email teachers. 

• Next week, teachers will call to check on the progress of your child.  Let them know if you have any questions.  

• Please communicate with teachers weekly. 

Devices 

• If you do not have a device, students may borrow a device from the school.  

• Devices will be given to Parents with a Photo ID on Tuesday April 14th from 9:00-1200. 

• The student must be present to get the device. 

• Devices are limited and we cannot guarantee everyone will get a device.  

• Hot Spots will be loaned once they arrive. 

• Please see the attached SMMS Device Borrowing Policy. 

3rd Quarter Report Cards and Registration for 2020-21 

• Report Cards & Registration information for next year have been mailed.  

• If you do not receive the information, please email rstallworth@mcpss.com . 

 

We ask that you be patient as we work through this unprecedented time. Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any 

questions. 

 

Rashad Stallworth 

Principal 
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